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News & Announcements: 
v New Degree Application: At the June 6th meeting, CCC approved an application for the following degree, 

which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an upcoming meeting. 
◇ Bachelor in Science in Industrial Technology and Building Construction Management 

Apprenticeship division 
 
v Process to Implement Guiding Principles for Equitable CORs: Also at the June 6th meeting, CCC 

continued discussing the adoption of our equity guidelines across all academic divisions. The group held a 
first read of a new text field to add to the COR form in CourseLeaf, for faculty to use to describe the work 
they’ve done to incorporate the equity guidelines into their COR. The group’s discussion focused on the 
ideal wording to use for the field, and the best way to set up the COR form to ensure that the new field is 
brought to the attention of faculty each time the COR is updated. To take a look at the mock-up of the field 
presented during the first read, and to provide your feedback, please reach out to your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Friday, June 23rd: Deadline to submit CORs for all new courses and course updates (including local 
GE applications) for 2024-25 in CourseLeaf CIM (must be in “Curriculum Coordinator Review1” status 
by this date) 


